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THE Betzold's: Greg, Marilyn, Chantalle and
Timmy would llke to announce the arrival of
Jordon Tyler born June 24, 1994. We would
also like to wish him a Very Merry 1st. Christ-

- mas. Jordon is the twelfth grandchild for Glenn
and Marguerite Held of Fort Erie and the eighth
grandchild for Dave and Bev Betzold of Wel- |

 land. Thank you Jordon for making our family |

complete. We love you very muchl




